From: Ontario Energy Board <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Wednesday, September 24, 2025 5:32 PM

To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Redacted - Letter of Comment - EB-2025-0044

-- Name --
Jen Harburn

-- Do you reside in the impacted service area? -- Yes

-- Comments --
To whom it may concern.

I am a single mom with 3 kids, working 60 plus hours a week to pay my bills. My hydro bill has increased year over
year over 100 a month on average. We have one of the highest rates in Canada as it is and here in ontario we cannot
afford another rate hike. This should be solely based on which areas are drawing more hydro and have those rates
increase. Eg chatham the city. We all should not have to pay for others hydro usage.

Thank you,

Jen harburn





